July 14,1921

“lr Geo E Smith
764 Bartlett Ave

Milwaukee Wisc

Dear lir Smith:

Have your letter of July 8th.

Am planning on taking my vacation beginning week

after next, so if you would be so kind, would ap-

preciate having you answer by mail, as I am afraia

I may miss you.

Am very sorry to impose upon your
good nature to the extent of going to all this trouble,
but it is all in the interests of the "Correction of
History," as lir. Bates said.

Very truly yours
THE DEARBORN PUBLISHING CO
F 1L Black

FLB GLC Business Manager



